
“Find Someone Who” 
Your job is to find someone in this class that can do what the box asks – have them sign the appropriate box.  

You may use a person only once and You need to FILL OUT THIS WHOLE BABY! 
 

Find someone who knows 
how to juggle 

 
 

What is biggest #? 

Find someone who has 4 
or more siblings. 

 
 

Names of sibs? 

Find someone who is a 
lefty (left handed) 

 
 

 

Find someone who can 
stand on their hands 

 
 

Can they walk too? 

Find someone who has a 
Vine 

 
When did they last post? 

Find someone who plays a 
musical instrument (well) 

 
 
 

What instrument? 

Find someone that has a 
real job (that is, they get paid 
by check and taxes get taken out 

of their paycheck) 
 

Where do they work? 

Find someone who can 
ride a “wheelie” 

 
 
 
On what? 

Find someone who has an 
autograph from a celebrity 

 
 

 
From whom? 

Find someone who has a 
savings account 

 
 

 
What bank? 

Find someone who speaks 
another language 

(fluently) 
 
 

What languages? 

Find someone who has not 
flown on an airplane 

 
 

Find someone who carries 
bugs outside (instead of 

squashing them) 
 

Find someone who likes 
super-hot spicy food 

 
 
 

Find someone who has 
been to another country 

 
 
 

What country(ies)? 

Find someone whose 
favorite food is sushi 

 
 

What kind? 

Find someone who wears 
socks to bed 

 

Find someone who would 
never walk under ladders 

 

Find someone who has a 
first name that starts with 

a vowel 
 

Find someone who was 
born in the same month 

as you. 
 
 

What month? 

Find someone that has 
eaten an oyster (raw) or 

escargot or snake  
 

Which one? 

Find someone knows 
some form of martial arts 

 
 

Which kind? 

Find someone who has 
read all the books in the 

Hunger Games series 
 

How many are there? 

Find someone who has a 
Twitter account 

 
 

What is their account name? 

Find someone that owns 
stock in a company. 

 
 

What company? 

 
Your name ______________________________ Period _________________________ 


